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Carolina Power & Light Company
Nuclear Services Department

- 411 Fayetteville Str.vt Mall- P.O. Ilox 1551
Raleigh, North Carol.h 27602

TEB 141992

SERIAL: NLS-92-045

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTENTION: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

BRUNSWICK STEAM ELECTRIC PLANT, UNIT NOS.1 AND 2
DOCKET NOS. 50-325 & 50-324/ LICENSE NOS. DPR 71 & DPR-62
OPERATIONS ORGANIZATION CHANGE

#

Gentlemen:

By letter dated June 13,1991, the Nuclear Regulatory Commission issued Amendment Nos.153
and 183 to the Facility Operating Licenses for the Brunswick Steam Electne Plant, Units 1 and 2,
respectively. Among the changes approved by these amendments was a one-time,18 month
exception to the requirement for the Manager-Operations to hold, or have hold, a Senior Reactor
Operator (SRO) anse for either the Brunswick Plant or a similar unit.

The purpose of this letter is to inform the Stal that effective February 6,1992, Mr. Keith J. Ahern
a sumed the Manager-Onerations position, fer. Ahern, who recently served as the

'
Manager Regulatory Compliance, currently holds an SRO license for the Brunswick Plant Mr. John
Moyer, the current Manager-Operations, will be assuming the Maruger-Nuclear Assessment
position at the Shearon Harris Nuclear Power Plant. Carolina Power & Light Company reiterates its
appreciation of the one-time exception to allow for the development of a strong manager to assume

I the duties of Manager-Operations.

Please refer any questions regarding this submittal to Mr. W. R. Murray at (919) 546-4661.

Yours very truly,

J g/
S. D. Floyd

Manager
Nuclear Licensing Section -

WRM/wrm (ahernitr.wpf)

cc: Mr. S. D. Ebneter
Mr. N. B. Le
Mr. R. L. Prevatte
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